The annual competencies for Provider Performed Microscopy Procedures (PPMP) are due by September 15, 2012 for SCF providers that perform and interpret wet mount and/or fern testing. Once again we are using a web-based competency assessment tool provided by the University of Washington to test and document compliance with this requirement. Your timely cooperation in completing this test is appreciated. This is notification to take your Competency Assessment tests for the current period. 

WARNING: When you enter the web site, there is no preview or course lesson prior to taking the test (it will be the actual test).  Tests consist of five to ten questions and can be taken over multiple visits.  Please take your time in assessing the slide pictures; as some are difficult to decipher with only the presented view available. A score of 70% is required to pass.  If 5 or 6 test questions-- you will only be able to miss one and remain above 70%.

If you are a first time user, please update your password after you are logged in.

Please email Amy Christopher @ achristopher@scf.com or call 729-5759 for technical support.
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